
 
 
 
Keystone Family & Friends,      March 14, 2020 
 
 
After prayerfully monitoring the COVID-19 situation, Keystone elders have decided to suspend all 
gatherings and activities for the following two weeks.  This is a dynamic situation that is rapidly 
changing every day, so we will keep you informed as new information develops. 
 
We have not made this decision lightly, and we believe it is the wisest course of action at this time to 
minimize the impact of the virus and protect those entrusted to us.  We are guided by our love for 
God and our love for our church family & community. 
 
Since Keystone is a church whether we’re gathered or scattered, there are a variety of ways that you 
can continue love God and love others during this time: 
 
Fuel your faith on Sunday morning by listening to new weekly sermons that will be posted to our 
website and wherever you listen to podcasts. 
Allow your faith to shape the way you think, speak, and act related to the virus. 
 
Stay connected to the church body through calls, texts, and online engagement. 
 
Pray for those affected by this virus as we wait for Christ to return and bring about a day without 
sickness, suffering, and death. 
 
Reach out to people in need and love your neighbor. 
 
Minimize the impact of the virus by washing your hands and staying home if you are sick. 
 
Though situations like these can stir up fear and anxiety, God is sovereign over all things, and our 
ultimate hope is found in Jesus.  We can trust him in times of trouble. 
 
Please pray for the elder team as we monitor the situation and recommendations of the CDC & local 
officials.  The elders will meet again soon to consider how to proceed after March 28th.  
 
For His Glory, 

Keystone Elders 
 


